Alaska Trucking Association, Inc.

3443 Minnesota Drive ∙ Anchorage, Alaska 99503 ∙ Phone (907) 276-1149 ∙ Fax (907) 274-1946

www.aktrucks.org
The authoritative voice of the trucking industry in Alaska




February 28, 2013
Chair Peggy Wilson

House Transportation Committee
Juneau, Alaska 99801

Re: HB23
Dear Chair Wilson, 
The Alaska Trucking Association and its nearly 200 member companies, stand firmly behind the Knik Arm Crossing project and the associated needed legislation. 
We feel the Knik Arm Crossing project is a regional connectivity project that will provide a critical infrastructure link between our communities, as well as a much needed freight and services connection between Anchorage, the Matanuska-Susitna and the Interior part of our State. I have long supported the need for this project and am writing to you today to encourage the Alaska Legislature to move the project forward in a timely and beneficial manner.

The Alaska Trucking Association has been serving the needs of the state’s trucking industry for over 50 years. We have continually given our support to the Knik Arm Crossing project as we understand the need for improved access to and from our ports, communities and interior Alaska from both a freight and a trucking standpoint. ATA is a leader in Alaska and nationally in promoting and projecting the interests of the transportation industry before the state legislature, congressional delegation and administrative agencies and courts. We understand that Alaska is a young state with vast infrastructure needs. We encourage you to support the Knik Arm Crossing legislative request to help us move this critical infrastructure link forward and reduce the cost to end users.

ATA supports the passage of HB23 to move this project forward.

Sincerely,
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Aves D. Thompson

Executive Director
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  If you got it, a truck brought it…
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